Posted:  Tuesday, March 25th, 2025
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT
A public test of the voting equipment to be used for the 2025 Spring Election will be held on Thursday, March 27th at 5:00PM (CST) at the Town of Excelsior Town Hall located at 100 E Broadway St., Rock Springs, WI.  All interested parties are invited to attend.
Sandra Meyer Swanson, Clerk
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